
 

OFFENTLIG 

Fra: chuangjiang66@gmail.com 
Sendt: 10-06-2025 14:05 
Til: Folketinget@ft.dk <Folketinget@ft.dk> 
Emne: Att. UUI. Re: On the abuse of power and corruption in the Danish government 

Request for Economic Compensation for Improper Treatment During Detention 

Hello, 

I am a Chinese citizen who was temporarily detained in July 2024 while traveling through 
Denmark to Germany, due to not having valid documents. I was held in the foreigner detention 
center in Copenhagen. 

During the more than one month of detention, I experienced poor food conditions (eating cold 
food stored in the refrigerator for over a month), and the immigration process was seriously 
delayed, which extended my stay unnecessarily. This situation had a negative impact on my 
physical and mental well-being. 

I hope the Danish authorities can consider offering some financial compensation as a gesture 
of understanding and acknowledgment of what I experienced. 

Thank you for your understanding and response. 

Best regards 
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